
Continued… 

An announcement will be emailed to directors when these fact sheets are posted on the CSDA 
website at: http://www.csdaca.org/factsheets.aspx.  

The Fact Sheet Workgroup is also working on fact sheet drafts that address a variety of issues 
including: grandparents raising children, the recession’s impact on child support, pursuing child 
support as a victim of family violence and information for military families. We continue to 
appreciate the support provided to us by the CSDA Membership and key stakeholders. If you 
have any ideas about subjects for future fact sheets, or believe a fact sheet should be revised, 
please contact Solano County DCSS Director and Workgroup Chair, Pam Posehn at: 
pkposehn@solanocounty.com.   

 

 


